The Navajo Nation DR.Buu NYGREN presipent
Yideeskdadi Nitsahakees RICHELLE MIONTOYA vice Presipent
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January 26, 2024
Jeremy Jordan, Manager
Ranger Development, LLC
5001 LBJ Freeway, Suite 100
Dallas, TX 75244
Chris Bavasi
Office of Navajo & Hopi Indian Relocation
201 E Birch Ave
Flagstaft, AZ 86001
RE: NAVAJO NATION REVOCATION OF SURFACE USE AND DAMAGE AGREEMENT
Dear Mr. Jordan and Mr. Bavasi:
As you know, on January 19, 2024, I signed the Surface Use and Damage Agreement.

I am hereby revoking my signature on the Surface Agreement.

I understand you have remitted payment to the Navajo Nation. The Navajo Nation will be
returning the check. Please do not remit any payments to the permittees at this time.

I ask that both Ranger Development and ONHIR acknowledge receipt of this letter by sending
email confirmation.

If you have any questions, please contact Deputy Chief of Staff, Kris Beecher, at 928-871-7000.

Sincerely, A/
e

Dr. Buu Nygren, President
THE NAVAJO NATION
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